
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hurricane Update 
___________________________________________________________ 

Dear Residents of the Windrush Bay,  
 
Thank you for your continued patience during the ongoing process of rebuilding the resident 
homes and clubhouse.  
 
While we still face some challenges, we are excited to announce that the pool has now 
reopened for your enjoyment. As of today, all units have been remediated, which is a significant 
milestone. However, we are still waiting for the necessary permits to begin the rebuilding phase. 
I understand that everyone is eager to return to their homes, but as discussed during the town 
hall meeting with Attorney Dan Greenberg, JBolt, and the public adjuster, the rebuilding process 
could take anywhere from six months to a year. There will be another opportunity for a town hall 
after the holidays. The team is looking at the 2nd week in January. More details to follow.  
 
We deeply appreciate your understanding and cooperation during this time. Please know that 
we are working diligently to expedite the process while ensuring everything is done correctly and 
safely. Thank you again for your patience and support.  
 
Warm regards,  
 
Ellyse Vosselmann, LCAM 
 


